
Thank You 
 

 
 

Hello AAUW Members, 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for having a feminine product drive for Mobile 
Loaves Twin Cities. This drive was a HUGE success and I’m inspired by the generosity 
of your members. Your support is the cornerstone of our success and we appreciate 
your partnership more than words can express.  

With the tampons, pads and monetary donations you brought in, we were able to make 
380 feminine kits. The women and girls in our community will now be able to access 
feminine products when they need them. 
 
Thank you for choosing to support Mobile Loaves Twin Cities and for making a 
difference in our community. 

 

With gratitude, 

Kathy Samsky/Mobile Loaves Twin Cities  



 
 


